
 
 

To: Lt. Casey Hettman 
 Portland Police Bureau, Behavioral Health Unit (PPB, BHU) 

 Commander Jeff Bell 
 Portland Police Bureau, Compliance Coordinator 
   
 Dennis Rosenbaum 
 Compliance Officer and Community Liaison 
 
 Seth Reeser  
 Chair, Bureau of Emergency Communications User Board 
 
From: Janie Gullickson 
 Chair, Behavioral Health Unit Advisory Committee (BHUAC) 
 
On: October 27, 2021 

Re:              October 27, 2021 BHUAC Votes and Recommendations 
 

The BHUAC met October 27, 2021 and reviewed the following agenda:  

Welcome  

 

Updates:  

PPB and BHU – Lt. Casey Hettman 

 

Presentation/Discussion:  

Coalition of Advisory Groups (CAG) discussion with Laila Hajoo, Chair of Muslim Advisory 
Council 

ECIT Certification Course Curriculum Review presented by Chase Bryson, Crisis Intervention 
Team Coordinator  

BOEC In-Service Training Discussion – Melanie Payne, BOEC Training Director  

 

Recommendations and vote 

August meeting minutes and report were voted on and approved.  

No other formal recommendations or votes were made. 


